
Project Announcement:

Montrose County Chipeta HWY 550 Signal Project

Project Overview

The Montrose County Chipeta HWY 550 Signal Project consists of the construction of a traffic signal located on the

intersections of Chipeta Rd and HWY 550. Improvements include traffic signals, curb and gutter, and striping.

Project Schedule and Information

The project will start on September 12. The project will be in operation Monday through Friday, from 7 a.m. to 7

p.m. The anticipated completion date is late December. The contractor chosen for this project is Mountain Valley

Contracting.

Travel & Other Impacts

A northbound and southbound right shoulder closure on HWY 550 at Chipeta Road will be in effect for the majority

of the duration of the project. Any lane closures will be posted on COtrip.org.

Contact Information

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you would like to be added to our public outreach contact list and

receive construction updates, please contact us at the phone number or email address below:

Project Hotline Phone: 970.650.6836

Project Email: chipetahighway550signalproject@gmail.com

Travel conditions & Website: www.CoTrip.org

Mountain Valley Contracting:

Project Manager: Lane Johnson

Project Manager Phone: 970-245-1990

Project Manager Email: lane@mvcgj.com

Montrose County Public Works:

County Engineer: Rick Nichols, P.E.

Phone: 970-964-2457

Email: rnichols@montrosecounty.net

mailto:chipetahighway550signalproject@gmail.com
http://www.cotrip.org


Project Map:



Weekly traffic advisory week of Sept. 19:

Montrose County Chipeta HWY 550 Signal Project

Ongoing Traffic Impacts

The Montrose County Chipeta HWY 550 Signal Project consists of the construction of a traffic

signal located on the intersections of Chipeta Rd and HWY 550. Improvements include traffic

signals, curb and gutter, and striping. A northbound and southbound right shoulder closure on

HWY 550 at Chipeta Road will be in effect for the majority of the duration of the project.

Monday, Sept. 19 to Friday, Sept. 23 work will consist of:

● Northbound and Southbound right shoulder closures on HWY 550 at Chipeta Rd.

● Northbound left turn lane on HWY 550 onto westbound Chipeta Rd. closed on

Monday and Tuesday

The project will be in operation Monday thru Friday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. For more

information about this project, contact the project team at:

● Project hotline:970.650.6836

● Project email:chipetahighway550signalproject@gmail.com

It is important that the contractors and the traveling public stay safe during this project,

please be aware and obey all traffic signage and restrictions.
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